
ANNOUNCEMENT
PSSPF CONTRIBUTION INCREASE – 2025

We wish to inform all members of the Private Security Sector Provident Fund 
(PSSPF) about an upcoming change to the monthly contribution rate. 

Effective Date: 1 March 2025
New Contribution Rate: 7.5% (increased from 6.5%)

This adjustment is in line with the Main Collective Agreement provisions to 
ensure compliance with industry standards and long-term financial security of 

all our members. By increasing the contribution rate, we aim to enhance the 
growth of your retirement savings, allowing you to enjoy greater financial

stability when you retire.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us on 086 117 7775 or send us a WhatsApp message on 

087 240 7006.

We value your membership and remain committed to safeguarding your
retirement savings. 


